
 

February Newsletter  

RRCA Dance Academy 
Education - Experience - Excitement - Excellence. 

 

Thank you for your patience with the academy weather cancellations. 

We are anxious to schedule make-up classes. You will be kept posted. 
 

                          Melissa Moore, 

RRCA Dance Director 
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Reminders and Notes 
 

 Costumes have been ordered and invoices 

will be distributed this week.  Deadline for 

payment is February 28
th

 – no exceptions. 

In order to receive costumes on time, all 

payments must be received by the 

deadline. 

 

 Cash, check, or credit card payments are 

accepted. Submit cash payments in a 

clearly marked envelope. If you signed the 

credit card authorization, costume charges 

will be made at the end of the month. The 

RRCA box office is open 9:00 – 4:30 

daily. There is a lockbox located next to 

the office door. You can mail payments to 

114 S. Monroe Street, Monroe, MI, 

48161. Please be prompt as late payments 

cause a strain on the Theatre. 

 

 Parent observation week is February 14-

18th. Windows and doors will be open for 

your quiet observation and support of your 

children. 

 

 Costume requirements for shoes and tights 

will be handed out this month. 

 

 Plan ahead and mark your calendars for 

picture day at the Cass Street Studio 

which is Saturday, May 7
th

. 
 

 The policy of the RRCA is to cancel 

classes if the Monroe Public School 

system closes for snow emergencies.  

Always check our website: 

www.riveraisincentre.org 

We would like to recognize the RRDA 
students who participated in the Historical 
Society’s Dance Through Time V. Our 

dancers performed a ballet piece 
choreographed by Catrina Heretoiu. Reina 
Cooke, Tony Fedewa, Abigail Fleszar, 

Laurel Kinsey, Lindsay Navarre, Kiera 
Malone, Alyson and Alexis Zuckerman along 
with three girls, who made the poppy-filled 

parachute fill with air, Rachel Bruck, Jen 
Slewinski, and Morgan Slatinsky all deserve 

much applause for representing the RRDA so 
well. Everyone can see this beautiful piece in 
the RRB’s April performance of the Wizard 

of Oz.  

Next up at the RRCA . . . February 25th 

Feelin’ Groovy, The Music of Jim Witter  


